
 

 

Friday 26 February 2016 

 

Extension of Northern Territory Government Contract 

Adcorp Australia today announced a 12-month extension of its contract with the Northern 

Territory Government for Interstate and International advertising. The services provided by 

Adcorp include the provision of recruitment, public notice and tender advertising along 

with local campaign planning. 

The contract will now expire in February 2017. 
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For further information, please contact: 
David Morrison 
Chief Executive Officer 
Adcorp Australia Limited 
+ 61 2 8524 8500 
davidmorrison@adcorp.com.au 


